
Save the Date

NHMU and UMFA
Sensory Friendly Evening

Wednesday, November 6
5 p.m.–8 p.m. at both locations

  The Natural History Museum  |  301 Wakara Way
  Utah Museum of Fine Arts  |  410 Campus Center Drive

Admission is FREE to attend the Sensory Friendly Evening

Please join us for a NHMU and UMFA Sensory Friendly Evening. 
During this event both museums will have lights and sounds adjusted, 
have sensory tools available for use, and there will be programming 
suitable for those with sensory needs.

Questions? Please contact:
UMFA Accessibility Coordinator: access@umfa.utah.edu

NHMU Public Programs Team: education@nhmu.utah.edu

nhmu.utah.edu/
friendly


